Tamakis’ News
Our family
Tomio has had a difficult year as can be imagined with earthquakes, tsunami, flooding and now radiation contamination. But despite it all he has kept working and will only return next year hopefully for definite.
Di has increased her teaching this year on both sides of the border and hopes to organize her time better next year.

Davi will be returning home this week, he still needs a work placement to finish his degree.
Rute will graduate in January and has been working at the Port of Rio Grande since Jan.
Sara is still at secondary school but is looking for a part time job to pay her way!
Church
In March, Francisco de Assis our new diocesan bishop was consecrated in Santa Maria. Bishop Jubal continues to recuperate from his illness and we had the pleasure of his presence here in October when Marinez, (who is the director of Boystown) and Jordan, (who works at the church school) were ordained deaconess and deacon.

   Last week Michael Pollesel was elected as Bishop Miguel’s replacement in Uruguay. (Michael is Canadian and has paid several visits here in his role as General Secretary).
  Rev. Silvio and Joelma had their first baby in November, Ana Clara arrived a little premature but is doing well.
    At Boystown all the projects continue to function as well as the infant school and this year Di gave English classes to the kindergarten children as well as a group of teenagers and adults.  
Pray for:
· A placement for Davi
· That Tomio can return home for good in 2011
· The new Bishops Francisco and Michael
· For church growth
Wishing you all a very Happy Christmas and many blessings in 2011.
  All our love, Tomio, Di, Davi, Rute and Sara
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